
 

4th May 2018 

MESSAGE TO PARENTS/CARERS 

Monday 7th May is Bank Holiday so 

school will be closed.  School will be open 

as normal on Tuesday 8th May at 

8:40am.  Have a lovely Bank Holiday 

weekend.    

 

YEAR 6 

As a reward for the childrens hard work 

and effort towards the SATs we have 

organised a trip to Tatton Park.  The trip 

will take place on Friday 18th May.   

 

BIG BATTERY HUNT 

Altogether we collected a massive 

amount of used batteries: 16,210.  Thank 

you to all the children and  parents that 

collected batteries and made a positive 

impact on the environment.  The class 

that collected the most batteries will be 

announced next week. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

 

The Bee in the City 

We have had some lovely designs for our 

Crossacres Bee.  Please make sure all 

designs are returned to school by 

Wednesday 16th May. 

 

Year 4 - As part of their World War 2 

topic, Year 4 will be visiting Stockport 

Air Raid Shelter and Stockport Museum 

on Tuesday 8th May.  Please return your 

permission slip and voluntary 

contribution of £10 before the above 

date.  Thank you.   
 

 

 

 

Advance Notice of Sports Day 

Sports Day this year will take place on 

Wednesday 27th & Thursday 28th June.   

 

Key Stage 2 - Wednesday, 9:30am 

Key  Stage 1 -Wednesday, 1:30pm 

Reception - Thursday, 9:30am 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNER 

Last weeks attendance winner was Skye 

Stott – 2A.  We hope Skye’s parent/carer 

enjoyed the chocolates she took home for 

helping her achieve 100% attendance and 

punctuality.  Well done.   

 

LUNCHTIME GOLDEN TICKET WINNER 

James Smith – 1P 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RA Zoe Smith 

RC Daniel Balmer 

RP Aimee Michael 

1A Shan Javaid 

1C Lyla Hutchinson 

1P Atharva Tyagi 

2A Samuel Fowler  

2C Sonya Borisova  

2P Damien Banton 

3A Elijah Fenney 

3C Amelia Wood 

3P Princess Lukeson 

4C Emily-Grace Hindson 

4P Kymani Tierney-Douglas 

5C Rose Davad 

5P Lexie Maylett-Keane 

6C Nicole Child 

6P Jayla-Ryan Taylor 

 

Well done children. 


